
Brothers and Sisters:

Your National Bargaining Committee is pleased to announce that we have 
reached a tentative agreement with UPS that brings enhancements to 
benefits and protections throughout the agreement. This 5-year tentative 
agreement was brought to conclusion through numerous negotiation 
dates with the Bargaining Committee relentless in their pursuit in an 
agreement that honors the work and dedication of the membership.
 
With key enhancements including language on job security and 
outsourcing, growth opportunities, benefits and other economic items, 
the agreement comes with items addressed that were brought by the 
membership, and includes the support of the National Bargaining 
Committee.

A highlight sheet outlying the enhancements throughout the agreement 
will be distributed throughout the membership by your Local and District 
Business Representatives in the coming weeks, and details on a ratification 
date will be released by your individual Locals and Districts, once 
finalized.

Your Bargaining Committee appreciates your continued support and 
solidarity as IAM Automotive continues to move forward in securing a 
brighter future for all IAM members.
 
In Solidarity,
Your National Bargaining Committee 
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